East Quogue Union Free School District
6 Central Avenue
East Quogue, NY 11942
Mr. Robert Long, Jr. (631) 653-5210 Office
Principal/Superintendent (631) 653-8644 Fax

Music Department
September 7, 2018
INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC REGISTRATION FORM

Please carefully read and fill in the information below as it applies to your child. This
completed form must be returned to Ms. Russo NO LATER THAN 09/14/18.

1. Please indicate your child’s instrument choice for this year’s enrollment:
Instrumental choices for beginners:
Flute, Clarinet, Alto Saxophone, Tenor Saxophone, Trumpet, Trombone, BC Baritone, Percussion (drums).

NOTE: Advanced Students who would ALSO like to learn a second instrument (in addition to
their main instrument) please indicate the instrument choice here:
Lessons for a second instrument will ONLY be scheduled during an Advanced student’s recess
once per week and will not be scheduled to begin until Trimester two.

2. Please indicate your child’s experience for this vear’s enrollment:
Beginner (little or no experience)

Intermediate (1 year experience)

Advanced (2 or more years of experience)

3. Please fill-in ALL information listed below:

Grade: Classroom Teacher: Date:

Student Name:
{please print)

Address:

Parent Email:
(Parent email will be used for communications regarding your child registered in the
instrumental music/band program)

Parent Mobile Phone Number:

“] have read the cover letter and all information about the instrumental lesson/band program, discussed
the instrumental music program with my child, and I consent to enroll my child in the instrumental music program
for the 2018-2019 school year.”

Parent/Guardian Signature:

4. Parents MUST register on the “Remind” app for the appropriate band Group (Beginner
or Advanced) to receive text message alerts/reminders. Texting codes are found in the
information sheet (Page 2) and also found on the back of the attached September 2019

calendar.

**Lesson schedules will be given to both your child and the classroom teacher once all
registration forms have been completed and returned to Ms. Russo. Students should plan to begin
attending lessons as the schedule states whether or not they have obtained their instrument and/or
lesson book; however, please try to obtain your instrument as soon as possible, so that your child
does not miss out on important foundational lessons on their instrument.

Lessons will begin on 9/24/18



